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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

2024 NATIONAL YOUTH SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, AND ENVIRONMENT
SUMMER CAMP (NYSTESC)

The Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs (PSYSC) Inc. will conduct the
2024 National Youth Science, Technology, and Environment Summer Camp
(NYSTESC) on August 15-18, 2024 at La Viriginia Hotel and Resort, Batangas,
Philippines that aims to heighten the interest and awareness of science clubbers in
a specific field of science through lectures and interactive workshops while
developing their interpersonal skills through interactions with students from
different cultures. The target participants are junior and senior high school students,
advisers, teachers and coaches from the different public and private schools in the

country.

In this regard, this Office requests all the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to
disseminate the said invitation. Participation however on the said activity is personal
and voluntary and shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated
in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-
On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

Attached is the Request for a DepEd Regional Advisory for the event.
For queries, please coordinate with:
e Bret Jarod Sean Ordonio

President, PSYSC Inc.
(02) 263-1358; (02) 332-8151
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Greetings from the science clubbing movement! ‘
We are kindly following up on the request for a Regional Advisory for the 2024 National Youth Science,
Technology, and Environment Summer Camp (NYSTESC) happening on August 15-18, 2024 in

Batangas hosted by PSYSC. Further details on the event are found in the previous email.

We are hoping for your utmost consideration and support for the event by issuing an advisory as the event,

focusing on the field of Electronics, would provide learning opportunities and invaluable experience for high

school students and teachers from your region. We are looking forward to your response on this matter.

Thank you very much and more power!

In service of the Filipino youth,

& PSYSC €OMD KAYE FRANCESCA M. CABAHUG
Secretariat Head, NYSTESC 2024
(+63) 917 634 9802
£ nystesc@psysc.org

National Youth Science, Techno’"g,
& Environment Summer Camp 202

On Mon, Jul 15, 2024 at 4:15PM NYSTESC PSYSC <nystesc@psysc.org> wrote:
Dear Ms. Estela L. Carifio,

Greetings from the science clubbing movement!

The Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs (PSYSC) Inc. is a nationwide organization dedicated to
upholding the spirit of science clubbing and committed to promoting the public understanding of science,
technology, and the environment (PUSTE).

This year, PSYSC is proud to conduct the annual four-day event 2024 National Youth Science,
Technology, and Environment Summer Camp (NYSTESC) with the theme “Ravisinthe: Activating
Electric Potential Beneath the Sands”. Focusing on the field of Electronics, NYSTESC 2024 will be held

on August 15 - 18, 2024 at La Virginia Hotel and Resort, Batangas, Philippines. The event is
open to high school students from Grades 7 to 12, teachers, science club advisers, and coaches nationwide.
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